

Mini Football Federation has laid the foundation for a new project. Brought together representatives of foreign companies operating in Ajara in the football teams that hold Championship and the first and the second places owners will receive a trip to Turkey with Turkish counterparts for a friendly tournament. These measures will deepen Georgia and Turkey's friendly relations at the same time sporty . International investors asotsiation on October 22, 2013 , in support of the project, invited representatives of member companies and arranged their first meeting with the President of Mini football Federation, Mr. Vakhtang Barabadze. Participants were introduced to the project and outlined the closest action plan.